

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr R. Rees Senior Leadership Team Mr G. Williams, Mr S. Davies, Miss N. Williams, Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mrs S. Rogers, Ms C. Prescott

Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL

Tel: 01639 508540

Year 11 End of Year Celebration 2024 Update

March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you know from our previous letter in January 2024, the Year 11 End of Year Celebration is on Monday the 8th of July 2024. The ticket cost is £34 and is now available to settle via Parent Pay only for eligible pupils. We do require the full payment by Friday, May 24nd, 2024.

We have included the original letter on the reverse for reference.

We have a selection of brand-new and pre-worn formal dresses and suits for free hire if this should be your child's choice of outfit. Please let me know if this is of interest and I can help to facilitate. Additionally, if you have any outfits for donation either now or after this year's celebration, they would be gratefully received.

We always have great prizes for our raffle which are generously donated from both individuals donating gift cards or vouchers and various local businesses, gyms, restaurants and cinemas etc and if this is something you feel you are able to do please let me know.

Kind Regards,

Mrs S Rogers

Assistant Headteacher – Upper School



Year 11 End of Year Celebration 2024

January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to announce that we have planned an evening of celebration for our current Year 11 pupils to be held at the Manor Park Country House, Clydach, on Monday the 8th of July 2024.

We want to ensure that the event is fully inclusive and as with the last few years, there is certainly no expectations of formal dress and additionally, transport will be provided for all pupils who wish to attend. Whilst we all want to enjoy the evening, school cannot be responsible for any extra costs associated with this event and encourage all families to keep this in mind when making choices. This year the ticket cost will remain at £34 and will be payable via Parent Pay when opened in the Spring Term.

We will host the pupils and their families and friends at the front of the school, for photographs between 5:15 - 6:00pm. We will then leave promptly at 6:00pm and travel by coach to the Manor Park Country House for a memorable evening which is always enjoyed by pupils and is a great end to their school lives. The pupils need to be collected from the **rear** school car park on their return at approximately 11:00pm. As usual, we thank parents in advance for **not** attending the venue due to the logistical and safety issues this presents.

All pupils will start the year with an invite, and we hope that by embracing their final year of school in a positive way, and by making plans accessible to all, this evening of celebration can be shared by everyone. If there are any reasons why this may not be the case the pastoral team will be linking with pupils and parents to try to support a positive outcome, but this will be at the discretion of the Headteacher.

Additionally, there will be a Leavers Assembly on Friday 28th of June at school for Year 11 pupils only and further details will be shared closer to the time.

Regards,

Mrs S Rogers

Assistant Headteacher – Upper School